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 Dear parents and carers,  

 

We are very pleased to announce that we will be using Tapestry as our online learning 

journal provider. All data that is entered to Tapestry is stored securely on their servers. If 

you are interested in finding out more information about this, you can go to 

https://tapestry.info/security.  

 

Tapestry allows you to login with a secure username and password. Once we have set you up with an 

account you will be able to login using any web browser from tapestryjournal.com or by downloading the 

Tapestry app from the Play or App store, depending on what type of device you are using. Remember, if 

you are going to use the App version of Tapestry to ensure auto updates are turned on for your device so 

you always have the most up to date version of the app.  

 

We will set you up using your email address and once this has been done, you will receive an activation 

email from which you can set up your own password to login with. You will also be asked to set up a 4-digit 

PIN which you can use on the Tapestry app to quickly log back in once you’ve initially logged in. Do 

remember to keep an eye out on your spam/junk folders for this email.  

 

We will post every week to let you know what we have been doing in school. Hopefully this will give you 

the opportunity to talk to your child about their learning because we know that they usually tell you that 

they have “just played all day!”  We will also post little homework challenges for you to complete together. 

 

Please feel free to message us back because we would love to know what your child thinks or says about 

their work at school. Your comments will be private and only viewed by us. You can also share your child’s 

news with us as well and you can upload your own photos if you wish. We will share these in class with the 

other children.  

 

The posts will be active on Monday morning!  

We do hope you enjoy using Tapestry, do let us know if you have any questions about it.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Anstey, Miss Toon & Mrs Hurn 

EYFS Teachers 

 

https://tapestry.info/security
https://tapestryjournal.com/

